SolomonPower

UNPLANNED OUTAGE UPDATE
HONIARA

Issued Date: Monday 10th June 2024

Dear Valued Customers,

There is currently an unplanned power outage caused by a fault in our network since
yesterday, we are still working on it.

Areas Still Affected are: SIBC, St. John, Rove, White River, Tasahe areas, Agape,
Independence Valley, Rifle Range, Tavio Ridge, Tandai Highway, Kakabona , Tanagai,
Tinge and surrounding areas

Solomon Power is working on rectifying the fault to restore power supply at the earliest.

Customers affected are advised to take necessary standby measures. Please remember
to treat all lines as live as all times.

Solomon Power apologizes for the inconvenience this may cause and we thank you for
your understanding and patience.

Thank you for your understanding.

Call us on 166 or 167 for more information

Website: www.solomonpower.com.sb
Follow us on Facebook




